
The North Clackamas Chamber of Commerce is a large regional Chamber that includes 3 cities 
and the largest portion of unincorporated Clackamas County.  Our over 500 members are our 
priority, as is the economic vitality of Clackamas County and our State. 

 

This transportation package is hugely important to all of us.  Expansion of I205 and other main 
freeways in our region are necessary to reduce congestion, in getting employees to work in a 
more timely manner, getting shipments to destinations and reducing emissions from vehicles 
idling on said freeways. 

 

In speaking with farmers in Eastern Oregon, they too are concerned with the congestion when 
trying to get their harvest to market because they have only to go through Portland to get 
exports out.   

 

Please make this your priority and get us a reasonable transportation package that will begin to 
solve these horrendous issues.  

 

Laura Edmonds 

President & CEO 

N. Clackamas Chamber of Commerce 

 


